
VER TO CH 

RAGHAV 
GLOBAL 
SCHOOL 

RGS/62/2024-25 

Dear Parent 

Greetings! 

Half Yearly Examination Admit Card 

Grade 3 to 12 

Warm Regards 

This is in reference to the circular no. RGS/41/2024-25, dated 28th August 2024 
regarding the Admit Cards for Half Yearly Examination which are commencing from 13th 
September 2024. Those who have not yet collected the same, may kindly collect it from the 
Accounts office latest by 11th September after clearing their outstanding fee dues. 

Principal 
Meghna Chand 

IN COLABORAON WTH 

BRITISH 
COUNCIL 

Please note: The students will not be allowed to sit for the examination without their 
admit cards. 

6th September 2024 

HAPPY LEARNING ADVENTURES 

RAGHAV GLOBAL SCHOOL, SS-1, Sector- 122, Noida, UP-201316 
+91-8588944468 contact@rgsnoida.com www.rgsnoida.com 
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